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Hello, I'm Jessica Erbentraut, and am currently serving
as the PTA Treasurer for the first time at Gibran. My

journey with Gibran began in 2019 when our son
enrolled in Pre-K, and since then, I have been actively
involved in our PTA, the YCPTA and our community.

Previously I was PTA Secretary,  VP, and also served as
Chair of Enrichment. Our son is entering Ms. Dos Santos’

4th grade class. In my professional life, I am a
Communications consultant and continue to bring these
skills to better connect our families to our community. I

look forward to us coming together to create lasting
memories for our students, families, and the dedicated

Gibran staff.

Jessica Erbentraut  
Treasurer

My Name is Karen Traynor. This is my first year in
the PTA and I’m looking forward to a great year
ahead. My son, Cillian, is entering the 4th grade

and began Gibran in Kindergarten. I’m interested
in helping bring together parents, teachers, and
community with the mutual goal of helping our

children thrive. I work with children and families in
my professional life and look forward to working

with the Gibran community. 

KAREN TRAYNOR
Secretary 

I’m Liane Rodriguez, your new PTA Vice President. My
son Jet is entering 3rd grade, and this is his 4th year at
Gibran. As a former Gibran student myself, I’m excited

to dive in and work alongside all of you to make our
school even better together.

Looking forward to a great year! 

LIANE RODRIGUEZ
Interim PRSIDENT


